
On behalf of the Prineville, Crook County airport I stand in favor of removing the sunset of the aircraft fuel tax. 
This small amount of tax has made it possible for major improvements to our airport possible. Without this source it makes it very 
difficult to find funds to match FAA grants. These funds leverage 9 dollars for every 1 dollar in local match. 
By supporting rural airports like ours it supports all aviation from flight training to fire fighting, all creating jobs, infrastructure and 
growth. 


